Interested in Band?

I'm so glad that you want to continue making music at Rocky! We have a lot of great options for you to consider. If you are struggling to figure out how to fit these classes into your schedule or worried about conflicts with sports/activities, please don't hesitate to contact me so that we can come up with solutions for you.



All the best,

Mr. DeWitt Dewitt.quentin@westada.org

ENSEMBLE	DETAILS
Concert Band	All freshmen woodwinds and brass sign up for a full year. Percussionists sign up for the spring only (see details below). Concert Band is also open to upperclassmen.
Jazz Band	Open to all students that are also registered for Concert Band , Symphonic Band , Percussion Ensemble , and/or Orchestra by audition. The audition is to play all of your major scales at a comfortable tempo. The scales do not have to be memorized.
Percussion Ensemble	Fall semester class open to all students. All freshmen percussionists register for Percussion Ensemble in the Fall and Concert Band in the spring. Upperclassmen percussionists register for Percussion Ensemble in the Fall and Marching/Symphonic Band in the Spring.
Grizzly Marching Band	The Grizzly Marching Band is an extracurricular ensemble open to all students enrolled in Concert Band, Symphonic Band, Jazz Band, and/or Percussion Ensemble. Specific details about schedule and auditions is posted in March.
Color Guard & Winter Guard	Open to all students by audition. Color Guard performs as part of the Grizzly Marching Band in the fall and then switches gear to Winter Guard. Contact Mr. DeWitt for more details.
Pep Band	This extra-curricular ensemble performs at varsity basketball games. Participation is open to all students registered in instrumental music classes at Rocky. The schedule for each year is published in November.
Symphonic Band	This course is listed as "Marching/Symphonic Band" and is only open to sophomores through seniors.